
 

Memo 
Date: October 28, 2019 
 
To: Pastors and business managers 
 
From: Brad Wilson, Chief Financial Officer, Office of Finance 
 
Re: Corporate officers listed in the Official Catholic Directory (OCD) 

 

Online Updating for The Official Catholic Directory 2020 edition has begun.  

If you haven't already done so, we kindly ask that you carefully review, update, 
and submit your listing for inclusion in the 2020 edition. 

For the parishes that have been incorporated, we have updated the OCD 
for the corporate officers as followed.  Please leave all of this information 
intact as you make any final edits. 

Pastor as President, 

Deacon Dorner as Secretary, and 

Pastor/other named person as Treasurer 

Thank you. 

 

 


